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Submission on the White Paper on the Practice of “One Country, Two 

Systems” Policy in the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 
 
 

The Law Society of Hong Kong has issued a submission on the State Council’s White Paper 

on the Practice of “One Country, Two Systems” Policy in the Hong Kong Special 

Administrative Region published on 10 June 2014. Please click here for a copy of the 

submission for your reference. 
 

 
 
 

For media enquiry, please contact Ms Rachel So at 2846 0520 or Ms Kelly Chan at 2846 

0589 or by email (adceam@hklawsoc.org.hk). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About the Law Society of Hong Kong 

 
The Law Society of Hong Kong is a professional body of solicitors in Hong Kong vested with the statutory 

powers  to  regulate  the  professional  conduct  of  solicitors.  It  establishes  and  promotes  professional 

standards and the solicitors' code of conduct and practice and ensures its compliance. The Law Society 

assists its members to promote Hong Kong legal services and offers its views from time to time on legal 

issues that are of public concern. For more information, please visit:  www.hklawsoc.org.hk 
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